HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY
SPECIAL CALLED
SITE BASED DECISION MAKING 
COUNCIL MEETING

FEBRUARY 13, 2011
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3:42 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Mitch Corbin, Mary Borders, Jena Hornback, and Deana Reed.
Agenda

After reviewing the agenda, Jena Hornback made a motion to accept the agenda as written.  Mitch Corbin seconded this with consensus being reached by the Council.  After this motion, the meeting began.
January Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the January 10, 2011 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes, a motion was made by Deana Reed and seconded by Jena Hornback to accept the minutes as revised.  Consensus was reached by the Council. 
Public Comment
None
Good News Report

Mrs. Campbell reported that Mr. Corbin said that 85 students, first through third grade have signed up for the Fitness Club.  Ms. Hornback reported that the Governor’s Cup would be held Saturday, February 25th for the Academic Team.   Mrs. Campbell said that the MAP testing is done and everyone did really well.
On a lighter note, Mrs. Campbell reported that our art teacher got engaged over the weekend.  Also Amelia Nethery had her baby boy, Patrick Christian.
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

MAP Data
Mrs. Campbell reported that MAP testing is complete and she shared the results with the Council.  These results are based on the new standards.
PLANNING

PD
Mrs. Campbell shared with the Council the PD plan that the committee had proposed.  They feel that 18 hours would be school based PD and the other 6 would be flexible.  After a question and answer session, Mitch Corbin made a motion to approve the plan as presented with a second being received by Mary Borders.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
Site Base Roundtable
The Roundtable will be held at Heartland, February 21, 2012 at 5 pm.  The Council discussed what Heartland will be doing and presenting for the roundtable.
BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The per pupil budget was reviewed by the Council and Deana Reed made a motion to accept the per pupil budget and a second was received by Jena Hornback.  
The local budget was also reviewed and a motion was made by Mary Borders and seconded by Mitch Corbin to accept the local budget.  Consensus was reached by the Council on both budgets.

NEW BUSINESS
Accident Report

The Council reviewed the accident report with no action taken after some discussion.
Program Review Policy
The Council went over the KSE policy and considered this their first reading.  The Council discussed the policy amongst them.
OLD BUSINESS

None
EXECUTIVE SESSION

None 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Mrs. Campbell made the following announcements:


A.  Leigh Anne Florence would be at the book fair on Thursday, February 16th.
AGENDA

The next meeting will be held March 13, 2012 at 3:30 pm.
With no further items on the agenda, Mitch Corbin made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Jena Hornback.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
